From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: February-06-15 10:16 AM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

To : Ontario Energy Board (OEB)
Date : February 6th, 2015

Subject : your file # EB-2014-0370

Dear Sir, Dear Madam,

The request of the Ontario Power Corporation proves that they do not have their hearts at the
right place.

If Ontario Power Corporation would really care about the welfare of the population, they would
not propose projects whose goal is to keep the nuclear production. Knowing how nuclear power
plants and the waste they produce are dangerous for people and for nature, priority should be
given to investments related to clean renewable energy.

Also, how many projects of "Free Energy" have already been invented but never resulted in
anything because it does not serve the interests of some few?

Having also heard about the flamboyant lifestyle that OPG leaders offer themselves, I think they
should start by making changes to their internal policies before attempting to tax even more their
clients.

If the mandate of the Ontario Energy Board is to make informed decisions in the public's interest,
then it's time to put your foot down, to fully assume your responsibility and say NO to such
projects which do not favour or promote the good of the whole society and the generations to
come.

Sincerely,

Karin Rodriguez

Name: Karin Rodriguez

Company:





